
Shuksan PTSA 
General Membership Meeting Minutes

April 25, 2017

Attendance: Amy Zender, President, Robin Mills, Treasurer, Ann Lackland, 
Secretary, Sharon King, Angie Strand, Jacey Wheeler, Adrya Dubel, Sabine 
Fuller, Shannon Fuller.

Call to Order: 7:05 p.m.

Approval of Minutes: Sharon moved, Angie seconded, all approve, motion 
passed.

Treasurer’s Report

Bookfair went well! Teachers brought students and especially students in 
Special Ed and Lifeskills really enjoyed it.

Bookfair, done and many teachers received book credit. It is better than last 
year. Memberships increased, and monies taken for snow school. Currently 
waiting for several items to come through from district office.

Budget Meeting - May 4th, 4:00 p.m. - Conference Room.

Water Bottle Filling Station - $2600 has been allocated for banner and 
plaque as well to highlight PTSA partnership with the school.

Teacher Appreciation Week  - May 1-5

Angie and Ann bought drinks, food to put out each day during the week. 
Staff will also receive bags and Kylie will make cupcakes for Friday.

Staff Support of PTSA

Need to get staff participation. We need to know teacher needs, get to 
know them and establish relationships with them and reflect that in the 



budget. PTSA will be able to work harder when we know staff better and 
what they need.

8th Grade Celebration - June 15th

Need to get the word out, put up a Sign-up Genius. Amy will put in bulletin. 
She will email Mrs. Meese about getting 6th/7th grade ASB/Leadership 
students. Jacey will walk in to class and check with her.

Middle School Challenge - June 3rd - organized by Squalicum teacher 
and students. 

This was a popular activity several years ago among the middle schools 
and has been brought back by popular demand by students at Squalicum.

Ann will contact SMS PE teachers to support it. Shuksan Staff won it in 
2012.

PTSA Board Next Year so far - THANK YOU! Not voted in, but are 
committed!

Co-Chairs/Presidents - 
Treasurer - Krissy Norton
Secretary - Jacey Wheeler
Members - at - Large - Joe Fischer, Adrya Dubel
Membership - Angie Strand

Middle School Fundraiser - next year

Need reps - Amy and Robin have, Kylie and Sharon?

Meeting adjourned: 8:15 p.m.

Next meeting will be Tuesday, May 23, 2017 at 7 p.m. 
in the Shuksan Library.


